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2016 National Night Out 

Tuesday, October 4th 

6:00pm-8:00 pm 

on Kilbridge Court 

 

Coppell Greens will be continuing its  

award winning tradition of: 

  
Our HOA board and community as a 

whole have always felt that  gathering 

together as neighbors and getting to 

know each other better is very 

important. This helps us to be 

invested in our collective property 

and fellow homeowners, which is the 

best crime prevention there is!  Each 

year, we gather together with other 

neighborhoods across Texas to raise 

community awareness and strengthen 

partnerships with the local law 

enforcement agencies.  

Please come join us Tuesday, October 

4th from 6:00-8:00pm at the end of the 

Kilbridge Court cul-de-sac. Dinner from 

Rosa’s will be served. There will be 

iced tea and some water, otherwise, 

Residents can bring BYOB. Entire 

families are welcome and encouraged 

to come celebrate our community. 

There will be a variety of 

entertainment for children of all ages!  

The Coppell Police and Fire 

Department will be making an 

appearance, please be sure to 

welcome them to our block party and 

thank them for their service to our 

community. We look forward to seeing 

everyone there! 

E-Mail List &  

Future Newsletters 
If you are NOT on our e-mail 

list and are not receiving our 

periodic e-mail blasts, please send 

your name, address, e-mail address 

and phone number (if you wish) 

to list@coppellgreens.com. Renters 

are also welcome to subscribe to 

learn up-to-date information 

regarding Coppell Greens.  

Yard of the Month  
Thank you to all the homeowners who 
spend time landscaping their front 
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flower beds and lawns for all to enjoy. 
It makes our community look beautiful 
and well cared for. Special thanks to 
our YOM committee for evaluating the 
neighborhood and selecting the 
winners each month between April and 
October. Winners receive a $20 
Calloway’s gift card and bragging 
rights for a month! Maybe next time it 
will be you’re your yard!  

June - 850 Applecross Ct. 
July - 867 Mulraney Dr. 

August - 752 Killbridge ln. 
September - 844 Kilbridge. Ln. 

 

 
Fall is coming! 

Please use this change of season to do 

some self-evaluation on your property. 

Take a look at the exterior of your 

home—is it finally time to paint? Is 

that piece of furniture in disrepair? 

Are the decorative pots cracked or 

filled with dying plants? Does the 

flower bed/tree border need to be 

improved? These are some of the many 

things that may seem small, but make 

a huge impact on our neighborhood.  I t 

shows anyone visiting Coppell Greens 

that we care about our properties and 

our neighborhood. 

Coppell ISD Open &  

Re-enrollment 
Our sixth year of open enrollment with 

CISD has begun! Children are attending 

choices of two different elementary, 

middle, and high schools in Coppell. 

The mutually beneficial arrangement 

has been a success, both for the 

district and for our 

students who 

choose to attend. 

The HOA Board 

encourages parents 

to get involved and make a difference 

as contributing members of the 

district. Help demonstrate that by 

getting involved and being a part of 

your student’s campus! There are 

many opportunities to be engaged:  

from Dad’s Club, to room mom, to a 

PTO board position, or volunteering to 

help with various events throughout 

the year. Your contribution will be 

remembered by your child and 

appreciated by the school campus. 

Next Board Meeting 
The first part of HOA Board meetings 

are always open to homeowners to 

express their concerns or ideas. 

Please feel free to attend our next 

one on December 6 th at 7:00pm at 

Vista Ridge UMC. 
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